
KSBN Committee Openings 

 

Are you interested in serving on a KSBN Committee?  There are three openings for a two-year 
term that begins with the December 2025 meetings and ends with the September 2027 meetings.  
The meeting dates are listed on KSBN’s website:  https://ksbn.kansas.gov/board-meetings/ 

 There is one opening on the APRN Committee for a Clinical Nurse Specialist and two openings 
on the Practice Committee.  The purpose of the APRN committee is to review and recommend 
revisions to statutes and regulations for approval of APRN and RNA programs in collaboration 
with the Education Committee.  The purpose of the Practice committee is to: 

• Review and recommend revisions in APRN and RNA statutes and regulations 
• To provide nonbinding guidance on the scope of nursing and LMHT practice in response 

to written inquiries 
• To make recommendations to amend the practice act that reflect current nursing and mental 

health technician practices 

If you have questions or are interested in one of these committee vacancies please contact Jill 
Simons at jill.simons@ks.gov or Carol Moreland at carol.moreland@ks.gov 

 

 

 

 

https://ksbn.kansas.gov/board-meetings/
mailto:jill.simons@ks.gov
mailto:carol.moreland@ks.gov

